
 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

 

 

The topic for Puffin and Oak class this term is Funny Bones . 

Over this term we will be thinking about our bodies and how to stay 

healthy through a variety of sensory activities and stories. This will 

include songs and action rhymes, arts and crafts, exploring different 

fruits and joining in with the following stories:  

 

             

     

 We will think about the importance of being active through running, 

balancing, dance and yoga and in science we will be learning the 

different names for main body parts.    

 

 

 

The maths focus this term is Shape, Space and Measure 

We will be working on positional language including in, 

on, under, behind and next to through a variety of 

activities such as the ones below:  

 

 We will work on positional language by programming 

the beebot  

 

We will be naming and exploring a variety of 2d shapes 

through activities such as puzzles, threading, printing, 

posting, lotto and going on a shape hunt 

              The focus for PSHE is Managing Feelings  

We will be looking at our feelings and linking them to the Zones of 

Regulation. We will explore what it is like to feel angry or sad and 

what we can do to help us to deal with these emotions.  

                                         

        


